
Proposed Compounding Rules – USP 797 and USP 795

Comments Due 10/24/23

Effective November 1, 2023, new versions of USP 797 and USP 795 will be officially
published. To enforce these updated national standards, the Board will need to make
amendments to its compounding rules.

The Board is proposing revisions to its compounding rules to reflect these new national
standards. For more information about the proposed revisions, implementation timelines,
and how to submit comments, please visit: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/USPproposed

Comments are due by October 24, 2023.
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